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Jason C. Kim and William J. Tarnow 
Quoted in Home Health Care News
Jason C. Kim and William J. Tarnow were quoted in 
the Home Health Care News article “What Home Health 
Agencies Can Learn from Wage Rules in Illinois,” 
published on September 21, 2017. The article discusses 
the complexities of wage and hour regulations for home 
health care providers.

Click here to read the article.
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